
 

 

Cunningham Creek Elementary School -  VPK 

2024-2025 School Year Information 

 

In January 2024, CCES will start the VPK waiting list for the 2024-25 school year. Registration 

for the St. Johns County School District (SJCSD) will open on March 1, 2024 for the 2024-2025 

school year. However, we will not know at that time how many VPK seats we will have 

available at CCES. We are usually notified over the summer after the current school year has 

ended how many seats we will have available. 

 

SJCSD offers a 5-day a week VPK program consisting of 3 hours of free VPK services and a 

”wrap-around service” to complete a full school day. Next year’s wraparound fee (full day 

program) will be $125/week. The full day program is the same hours as our school day, 8:25 

a.m. to 2:45 p.m. with a 1-hour early release (1:45 p.m.) every Wednesday. 

 

SJCSD VPK classes are a blend of 4 to 5 VPK students and up to 14 pre-K students, ages 3-5, who 

have identified needs through our ESE program. Eligible VPK students are expected to be positive 

role models for the other students in the class. We encourage our VPK students to be leaders as 

they get ready for kindergarten.  

 

To be placed on the 2024-2025 wait list, we need the following information sent via email to 

CCESRegistration@stjohns.k12.fl.us: 

 

1. Your student’s first and last name. 

2. Have you applied for your VPK Certificate? 

3. Confirm that you are aware for the $125 wraparound fee for the full day program. 

4. What is your home zone school? (You do not have to be zoned for CCE to be eligible.) 

5. Your name and contact Information. 

 
 
You must receive your child’s VPK voucher before you can register with the school.  
Because of the high demand for the SJCSD VPK program, we recommend that you have a 

contingency plan. 

 
You will be notified via email if you are given a spot in our VPK program. You must then, read and 
return a signed copy of the SJCSD VPK Policies and Procedures along with your child’s signed 
VPK Certificate. You will then be asked to register your child via the SJCSD’s online registration on 
the SJCSD website at:  
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/enrollment/  
 

Please email all information and questions to: CCESRegistration@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

Lisa J. Wilson, Computer Operator 

Cunningham Creek Elementary 

CCESRegistration@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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